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Upcoming Events Leadership Report
National Reconciliation Week Grounded in truth. Walk together with courage.  
National Reconciliation Week is a time for all students to learn about cultures, histories, 
achievements and to explore how all of us can contribute to achieving reconciliation.  The dates 
remain the same each year from the 27th of May to the 3rd of June. These dates signify two 
important milestones in Australia’s reconciliation journey, these being the 1967 referendum and the 
High Court Mabo decision. Students at Wandana participated in deep and rich learning about the 
importance of reconciliation and what steps they could take to move forward to create respectful 
relationships with the wider community and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

Sorry Day Excursion  
Wandana Upper Primary students travelled into Victoria Square to participate in the Sorry Day 
event. There they met Premier Steve Marshall, explored the stalls, listened to Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander guest speakers and shared in a BBQ lunch. Ms Aloi’s class engaged with some 
recount and gratitude writing about the day. 

Colour Fun Run 
Wow! What a fantastic event. Thank you to all who helped out during the day and weren’t we lucky 
with the weather! The students got to experience a variety of activities organised by the school such 
as face painting, tri-skills gymnastics, a commando course and cricket skills. The run was fantastic 
with all students from Pre-School to Year 7 enjoying the course around school grounds and pushing 
themselves to their physical limits. 

Wandana would like to acknowledge and thank Officeworks Gilles Plains, Kmart, Tae from SNAP 
Fitness, Northgate and SACA Cricket for their donations and support on the day. Fundraising for 
the school can continue right up until the 12th of June, so keep asking your family and friends for 
sponsorship. Remember to register online to be able to pick your prize. 

Thank you to Governing Council for running the “Guess the jelly beans in the jar” 
competition, they raised the school $30! The lucky winner Ms Cuc Doan got to 
enjoy the 577 jelly beans. 

We would like to congratulate Zahara Eyles in Pudna Unit 1 with  
her successful selection into the District SAPSASA netball team.  
They will compete against other South Australian school districts.  
We wish her all the best. 

Kind Regards

Tegan Sims 
Deputy Principal 

Monday 10th June   
• Public Holiday – Queen’s birthday

Friday 14th June 
• Assembly hosted by Year 6/7  
   students

Monday 17th June 
 • Preschool Health Checks

Tuesday 18th June 
• Governing Council meeting 9 am

Friday 28th June 
• Assembly hosted by Year 5/6 students
• Preschool Funky Friday with  
   International Mud Day

Wednesday 3rd July 
•	Student Learning Reports sent home  
	 to families

Friday 5th July 
• Terrific Kids Assembly
• Last day of Term 2 
	 - Early dismissal

 7th -14th July 
• NAIDOC Week

Monday 22nd July 
• Term 3 starts 8.40 am

Good luck 

Zahara!



Preschool Sculpture

Room 14 - Judgement

School Banking day is changing

Last Friday, Wandana hosted the cultural smoking 
ceremony to acknowledge the contribution Aunty 
Wendy made to our local and school community.

A special thank you to Maria and her husband Brett 
for the many hours spent preparing the sculpture, 
planting natives and in helping to organise the 
event.

Good judgement and decision making skills 
develop from experience and reflection. In Room 
14 the students have been discussing topics e.g. 
“everyone needs to eat breakfast”.

The students were asked to consider and make a 
choice – whether they agreed or disagreed - based 
on their experience and understanding. 

After listening to each other’s reasons for their 
decisions, children were able to think about other’s 
opinions and were able to change their mind.

On the topic “All animals should not live in cages”…

Shahida said “If all animals go in cages they 
won’t be happy”. 
Lexi said “Some animals can be dangerous so 
they should be put in a cage and some are not 
dangerous, so no cage”.
Lana said “Lions should live in a cage. Big 
animals that can eat people should be in cages. 
Hamsters and cats shouldn’t”.

Our School Banking day will 
be changing from Tuesdays to 
Wednesday.
Please ensure that Dollarmites 
deposit wallets are now brought 
into school on Wednesday 
mornings.  Any wallets received 
on any other day will be sent 
home with a reminder note that the 
School Banking day has changed 
to Wednesday. Please note that 
this is due to the privacy and 
security of your child/ren’s banking 
information. 

Everything else School Banking remains the same. 

If your child has lost their Dollarmites deposit wallet, they can bring 
their money to school in a sealed envelope with a note including your 
child’s name and School Banking student ID no. on the next School 
Banking day. We will issue them with a replacement.

Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at our school.  

If you would like to know more about School Banking, please ask for 
a 2018 School Banking program information pack from the school 
office or visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking.


